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Pupils attending school during a phased return period at Keyingham Primary will be 

expected to follow the guidance put in place during this time. These rules and 

procedures are in place to try and keep all children and staff as safe as possible 

whilst they are in the school building/setting. 

 If a child does not follow the safety guidelines in place, and displays behaviour 

that puts other children, themselves and/or staff at risk, their parents/carers will 

be contacted and they will be asked to take them home. These behaviours 

could include for example: not following appropriate sanitary or respiratory 

hygiene guidance, purposely not adhering to social distancing, leaving their 

home group or going into other ‘out of bounds’ areas in/around school and 

putting other children/staff in situations that could put their health at risk. 

 The child will be allowed to return to school once a risk assessment has been 

completed in partnership with parents/carers. 

 If the child returns and continues to display behaviour that goes against the 

guidelines/risk assessment, they will not be allowed to access provision within 

the school setting and will therefore continue to access the home-learning 

provided by staff. 

 


